
               NOTICE   
 

"Pharmacy Courses " are opened to  "Open School 

of  Education system" 

             Pharmacy Council of India, New Delhi in its letter     

dated 30 July 2015 approved  " Open School System of the 

Central Government/ State Government " for admissions in 

Pharmacy courses.     

 

      Hence all eligible  candidates  are welcome for registration.  

 

 Registrar,    

  APPC.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Complaints  



                               Who ever has any Complaints  or  Grievances 

on  Andhra Pradesh Pharmacy Council Issues may lodge so by 

email to  

 

1.) Dr.A Ravi shankar, I.P.S. i/c APPC.- appcarsips@gmail.com. 

2.) Pola Nagaraju,Registrar.            -  appcregistrar@gmail.com.  

 

 Registrar, 

   APPC. 


